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The UP College of Music Extension Program is
offering a Recital Assistance Grant to students

who will present their recitals. This is a
competitive grant and the evaluation will be done
by the UPCMu Scholarship Committee in a special

meeting 

To apply, please submit the following requirements:

Form 5

Recital Program Notes

Application for

Letter of Request (address to Dean through Program Coordinator)

Breakdown of Expenses

Please submit all the documents to
upcmepmusicx.upd@up.edu.ph


